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Rectangular Dark Gray UFO Spotted in San Bernardino

San Bernardino, CA - A resident of San Bernardino recently made an intriguing observation in the city's sky. On May
5, 2023, around 4:45 PM, an  unidentified flying object  (UFO) of an unusual shape was spotted by this individual
while traveling to the pharmacy to pick up their dog's arthritis medication.

According to the witness, who wishes to remain anonymous, the UFO had a rectangular shape and a dark gray color.
They described it as resembling a large bus. Surprisingly, this UFO was moving from north to south at a speed
somewhere between that of a blimp and an airplane. This observation immediately puzzled the witness, who wondered
if it could be a rectangular blimp. However, after a quick thought, they realized they had never seen a blimp of that
shape in their entire life.

The UFO appeared to be flying at a relatively low altitude, but the witness couldn't estimate the exact distance between
them and the object. Hoping to capture a video or photo of the strange phenomenon, the witness pulled into the parking
lot of a nearby veterinarian's office. Unfortunately, upon arrival, the UFO was already hidden behind large trees in
Perris Hill Park.

Since the sighting, the witness has been searching the internet to see if anyone else had witnessed the UFO in San
Bernardino. So far, no other reports have been found. However, the witness remains convinced that they were not the
only one to see this UFO and anticipates that further reports will confirm the presence of a strange flying object in the
skies.
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